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ANASTASIA DUBROVSKY SELECTED AS CLERK OF COURT  

FOR THE UNITED STATES COURT OF APPEALS FOR THE FIRST CIRCUIT 
 
 

BOSTON (July 11, 2024)—Chief Judge David J. Barron of the United States Court of 

Appeals for the First Circuit announced today that Anastasia Dubrovsky has been selected as the 

next Clerk of Court for the U.S. Court of Appeals for the First Circuit, effective October 1, 2024. 

Ms. Dubrovsky will replace Maria Hamilton, who has served as Clerk of Court since 2018, upon 

her retirement. 

Ms. Dubrovsky has served as Chief Deputy Clerk of the Court of Appeals since 

2018. Immediately prior to joining the Clerk's Office, Ms. Dubrovsky worked for three years as 

an attorney in the Circuit Executive's Office of the First Circuit. Before joining the Court, Ms. 

Dubrovsky litigated intellectual property and other civil matters in federal and state court for 

several years at Hinckley, Allen & Snyder LLP and Scott & Bush Ltd. Upon her graduation from 

Northeastern University School of Law, Ms. Dubrovsky became a law clerk for then-Chief Judge 

Mary M. Lisi of the U.S. District Court for the District of Rhode Island.     

Chief Judge Barron stated that "there is no one more qualified to serve as Clerk of our 

court than Ms. Dubrovsky. Her deep dedication to the federal judiciary and her varied career in 

the First Circuit, as well as her experience as a litigator in private practice will serve her well in 

this important role. The Court of Appeals is confident that, under Ms. Dubrovsky's leadership, 
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the Clerk's Office will continue to provide excellent service to the public, the bar, and the Court." 

Chief Judge Barron also expressed appreciation to outgoing Clerk of Court Maria Hamilton, 

especially for her critical work in facilitating court operations during the pandemic, as well as for 

her more than 25 years of stellar service to the First Circuit.    


